Corrigendum Notice

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

Reference Tender Notice (# NMDC/21/07)
Hiring of Services for Development & Launching of
GIS Based National Minerals Information & Services Portal

Reference this office’s above-titled tender notice published through print
media [The Nation, Islamabad and Daily 92 News, Islamabad on April 29,
2022] and through websites of PPRA [Ref. # TS479634E] and this Division.

BIDS SUBMISSION DATE has been extended to May 24, 2022 1400 Hrs.
Technical bids will be opened at 1430 Hrs on the same day. Also, BID
SECURITY is fixed to be Rs1,000,000/- (Pak Rupees One Millien Only).

This corrigendum notice is also being published through PPRA’s website
www.ppra.org.pk and Petroleum Division’s website www.petroleum.gov.pk.,

D,

2 PR Deputy Project Director (NMDC)

S Petroleum Division {Mineral Wing), 2n Floor, Petroleum House,
i G-5/2, Islamabad. Ph. +92 51 9203225, 9202337




